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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

April 13, 2017

Re: Docket No. DW 17-
Aquarion Water Company ofNew Hampshire
Petition to Charge Seasonal Rates for Emergency Interconnection

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find for filing, an original and six (6) copies of Aquarion Water Company
ofNew Hampshire’s petition to charge seasonal rates.

Ifyou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (603) 219-491 1 or at
mab@nhbrownlaw.com. Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

cc: (Via electronic delivery)
Office ofthe Consumer Advocate
Town of Hampton
Town ofNorth Hampton
North Hampton Water Commission
Town of Rye

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia A. Brown

P.O. Box 1623, Concord, N.H. 03302-1623
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